<, chatterhigh

Dear Principal Devolder,

ChatterHigh is thrilled to congratulate Sturgeon Composite High School on
placing 3rd on the AAA leaderboard for the inaugural Discover uLethbridge
Competition!

Students from Sturgeon Composite High School participated in the competition by
answering questions in the Discover uLethbridge Competition course by

the University of Lethbridge. In this competition, students were taken on a digital tour
to learn about the University of Lethbridge and explore all of the important information
prospective students would want to consider when choosing a future institution.
Furthermore, students refined their digital literacy skills in navigating a university
website. This is a skill that will benefit all students in the future whether they decide to
attend the University of Lethbridge or pursue another path.

As a result of your students’ efforts, your school has earned $350. The teachers from
your school whose classes participated were Sharon Nam .

We want to ensure that participating classes are rewarded and
recognized for their fantastic work.

Special note from the University of Lethbridge:

Thanks for participating in our inaugural competition! If you would like to learn more,
complete our contact request (https:/www.ulethbridge.ca/future-student/counsellor-
contact-request) to get the latest information about ulethbridge. To speak with one of
our recruitment team members about a possible presentation at your school, please
contact cybil.cheung@uleth.ca. We look forward to hearing from you!

Don’t miss out on the opportunity to complete the Discover uLethbridge Course on
ChatterHigh:

e For students who missed out on the competition and would like to attend or learn
more about the University of Lethbridge, there is still an opportunity to access
this valuable resource. The module will be available throughout 2022!

» If your Careers teachers are looking for a way to get students to read through a
Future Student section of a University website, have them check out the
Discover uLethbridge module to integrate it into their lesson plan.

Please don’t hesitate to reach out if you have any questions. We hope to see your
school involved in our other spring competitions.

Sincerely,
Taylor Irving (she/her)

Customer Success Manager
www.ChatterHigh.com | 604.351.9234 |

*cheque and flyers for upcoming competitions enclosed™
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